CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04903-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:15 AM

To: 'jrspa’

Subject: RE: fpl rate increase

Good afternoon Mr. Schechter,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

From: jrspa [mailto:jrspa@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:44 AM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: fpl rate increase

Mark me opposed. The recent ad blitz is an expense to suppoert this and is an unecessary expense.
The natural gas parlay is foolhardy.

(o}

o JEROME R. SCHECHTER,

o Attorney at Law
1995 E. Oakland Park Blvd Ste 210
FT. LAUDERDALE, FL 33306
954.764.7600 x304
954.763.4840 (fax)
attorneyschechter.com
personal website:jerrysart.org
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